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NPR | 9/17/2024 
 
Thank you for contacting the Office of the Public Editor at NPR. 
 
This office of the Public Editor was created to ensure NPR is responsive to 
the concerns of listeners and to help NPR remain steadfast in its mission 
to present fair, accurate and comprehensive information in service of 
democracy. 
 
Every message is read by Public Editor Kelly McBride or her staff. When 
appropriate, messages are also shared with NPR’s newsroom, and we 
occasionally quote your concerns in our Public Editor column. Most 
messages will not receive an individual response. Our focus is on listening 
to the audience and identifying questions and concerns related to 
journalistic ethics that may prompt public conversation or investigation.  
 
The Public Editor publishes columns on a regular basis in response to 
trends in public conversations and audience concerns. We encourage you 
to join these conversations on Facebook and Twitter. To keep up with the 
latest from our office, you can also subscribe to the Public Editor 
newsletter. 
 
Regards, 
Office of the Public Editor 
NPR 
 
 
Twitter: 
@nprPublicEditor 
Facebook:  
https://www.facebook.com/NPRPublicEditor 
Address: 
Office of the Public Editor 
NPR 

https://www.npr.org/sections/publiceditor/
https://www.facebook.com/NPRPublicEditor/
https://twitter.com/nprPublicEditor
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